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March 5, 1984

Docket Nos. 50-348 |
50-364

'

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. S. A. Varga

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
10CFR20 Exemption Request; Iodine Filter Respiratory Protection

Gentlemen:

Efforts to obtain data in response to your request for additional
information dated February 17, 1984 have been delayed due to extremely
long test duration times required to achieve endpoint data for the MSA
GMR-I canister. This delay does not represent adverse test results,
but instead indicates better performance of the canister thereby
precipitating the delay. We propose reprioritizing this request for
exemption to 10CFR20, Appendix A, footnote (C) to a six month review
interval to allow completion of endpoint testing by the manufacturer.

Upon our receipt and review of this data, we propose a meeting
with the NRC, HSA and Alabama Power Company representatives for
presentation of the results and future test plans. Your prompt review
and response to this application has been appreciated.

Yours very truly,

F. L. Cl ayto , Jr.

FLCJr/WCC:l sh-D8
cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas

- Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
Mr. R. E. Alexander
Mr. E. A. Reeves
Mr. W. H. Bradford
Dr. I. L. Myers
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